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I feel that we as Americans have the right to choose what we do with our own body. 

Nobody should have the right to take away our freedom of choice. Vaping is not 

healthy but at least it’s cleaner in the air and smells better than regular cigarettes. So 

if I had the choice I would rather stand next to someone vaping any day over 

someone smoking a regular cigarette. There is no reason that I, as an American adult 

shouldn’t be aloud to make my own conscious decisions with which how to treat my 

own body.  


